
Robicheau, Vanessa

5.9(viii)

To:
Subject:

Taylor, Sheree L.
RE: Safety on GIover Rd

From: mario sarabando
Sent: June-12-13 10:20 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Johnson, Brenda; Bratina, Bob
Subject= Safety on GIover Rd

I would just like to express my concern about the increased traffic activity on Glover Rd as well as the impact
that the industrial development is having on the neighborhood.

Having only lived in the area for 2 years, things have changed greatly since I purchased my home.
When I bought the property it felt like country living with the city at my door steps.

Having lived in downtown Hamilton for most of my life surrounded by smoke stacks and run down homes, this
was great.

Well, it seems that Hamilton has not learned any lessons in urban planning. Take a look at the neighborhoods
surrounding the industrial sector in Hamilton. Is this what Hamilton wants the neighborhoods surrounding the
Airport Industrial Park to look like?

I find it hard to believe that the city is making as big of a deal as they are over putting a pile of dirt in the
middle of the street to create a dead end.
I am sure Maple Leaf Foods can spare some dirt from the pile they have stocked on their property.

At the end of the day, I believe that turning Glover Rd into a dead end is the right decision, not only for the
current residents, for also for the future of the neighborhood and this city.

Hope the right decision is made.

Thanks.

Mario Sarabando


